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Good morning;

I would like to petition all representatives to vote NO on HB1530.
This bill is poorly written and would be disastrous to the working people of Oregon.
The increase in fuel costs plus the additional experience of buying new equipment would raise
the cost of everything we produce in Oregon.
Those of us who do not have extra income would pay a higher price for ALL products and
services.  Every item we purchase would increase by more than the allowed amount in the bill.
This bill would drive people who are on the edge of survival over the edge into poverty.  Most
of the people with any means would be forced to move out of the state which would reduce the
state's revenue.  To keep workers in the state, businesses would have to raise prices further
causing more price increases on everything we buy.

Vote NO on HB 1530.

Thanks 

Ren
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